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July 2019 

Dear Parents, Carers, Staff, Governors and Friends, 

 

SUMMER FAYRE - FRIDAY 12 JULY 2019, 6.00pm – 8.00pm 

 

It is nearly time for our Summer Fayre and we are all really looking forward it. At the Fayre there 

will be refreshments including a BBQ, cakes and ice creams, interesting stalls, loaded tombolas and 

lots of fun activities including games that the children are arranging and running themselves.   

 

In order to make all this possible, we rely on your help donating items for our stalls, helping at the 

event and buying raffle tickets, so before I go any further I would like to say a massive thank you in 

advance! 

 

There is full information in this letter but you will find immediately below the dates and items in a 

short list for you to have a look at and if you are super organised maybe stick on your fridge! 

 

Monday 8 July   Please bring your themed tombola donations  

                                                Year 5 & 6: red, white and blue items Year 7 & 8: crisps & biscuits 

Tuesday 9 July   Teddy tombola donations 

Friday 12 July   Good quality book donations - children’s or suitable adult fiction  

Friday 12 July    Cake donations – home baked or bought, they’re all tasty! 

Friday 12 July Last day for raffle ticket stubs and money, or unsold tickets.                                    

Friday 12 July   Summer Fayre!!! 6-8pm  

Monday 22 July   Mufti Day 

 

For those who haven’t been to one of our summer fairs before, we have a BBQ serving hot dogs and 

burgers, these will be £2 each.  Cold/hot drinks are also available along with our very popular and 

very yummy cake stall. The children will bring home an empty paper plate from school which you 

can either use to send us your yummy creations or you can use your own containers but please 

name them!! We are equally happy if you prefer to buy donations of cakes as we sell lots!  

Please remember though that we are a nut free school. 

 

All our refreshments are served in the top playground which you will walk into when you first arrive 

at the Fayre.  There is plenty of seating available for you to be able to relax and enjoy the 

atmosphere.  

 

You should have received an envelope with raffle tickets and instructions on how to return these.  

Marking the stubs with your child’s tutor group helps with allocating prizes after the draw.  Please 

let us know if you have not received your tickets yet. We have some fabulous prize including - 

 

1st Prize – Kindle Fire   2nd Prize – National Trust  3rd Prize – £50 voucher 

          HD10 32 GB    Annual Family Membership      Smyths Toys 

 



 

 

 

Winning tickets will be drawn at the Summer Fayre – please return all sold ticket stubs, money and 

any unsold tickets to the school office in your named envelope as soon as possible. We benefit 

greatly if someone is able to match fund the raffle through the company they work for.  

If you work for a company that is able to provide match funding please let the school office know. 

 

Teddy Tombola - this is always very popular and sells out fast! If you have any soft toys looking for 

a new home that you would like to donate please can these be brought into the school office on 

Tuesday the 9 July.  

 

Themed Tombolas – Please send in any tombola items with your children on Monday 8 July, the 

red, white or blue items can be any items e.g. sweets, toiletries, soft drinks, toys, gifts, etc. but 

please no alcohol, chocolate or products containing nuts. The crisps and biscuits can be any packets 

or multipacks.  

 

We will be having a second hand book stall too so would love any good quality children’s books or 

adult fiction books. If you’d prefer someone to collect the books from you please contact me (see 

end of letter) and I will arrange this.  

 

The children might also like to know that we will be holding a £1 mufti day on the 22 July too!  

The children may come to school in their own clothes for a donation of £1.00, the money raised 

from this goes towards the funding of the Fayre. 

 

The PTFA is a small team of lovely volunteers who give up their free time to arrange these events 

and we are always on the look out for additional helpers on the day. It would be really appreciated 

if you could spare anything from half an hour to a few hours, between 3.30-8.30pm on the day.  If 

you are able to help please complete and return the slip below or contact me directly. 

 

The Fayre is open to everybody and will be great fun as always!! So please gather your friends and 

family and join us for a great evenin . . . oh and be sure to bring plenty of change!  

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Danni Fail Chair PTFA 

You can contact me at danniboncz@hotmail.co.uk or through your class Facebook page 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

SUMMER FAYRE REPLY SLIP 

 

I can help on Friday 12 July between: (please tick as appropriate) 

 

3.30 - 5.00 [    ] to help set up     6–7pm [    ]      7-8pm [    ] 

8pm onwards [    ] to help clear up 

 

Name:           [please print name] 

 

Child’s Name:         Class:     

 

Tel. No:       Email:       

mailto:danniboncz@hotmail.co.uk

